From: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
To:  gdavidson@vcso.us

Bcc: REDACTED

Subject: Sgt. Vickery - Why No DUI Investigation?
Date: Wed, 06 Aug 2014 15:19:35 -0400

Gary:

While I can appreciate based on the VCSO IA investigation that POPD did
not have probable cause to effect a DUI arrest on Sgt. Vickery, I can
not seem to understand why VCSO did not effect a DUI arrest?

Based on the documents you have provided us (VolusiaExposed) - Deputy
Wheeler observed Vickery arrive, as the driver of the truck, at the

DeBary location. Further, per these documents, Deputy Wheeler and
Investigator Eckberg observed Sgt. Vickery in an intoxicated state.

So why wasn't there a VCSO DUI investigation on Sgt. Vickery at the
Debary location?
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